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PRELIMINARY SUBDIVISION:  Sierra Hollow

Michael Boggs of Tralan Engineering, LLC on behalf of owner Sierra Development, LLC request MAPC
Approval of a Preliminary Subdivision Approval for Sierra Hollow located just South of Kellers Chapel
Road on Southwest Drive with 22 proposed lots on 6.72 acres +/- acres within the PD-M Mixed Use
Planned Development.
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